
RENHOLD PARISH COUNCIL 
 

30 King William Close 

Kempston 

Bedford, MK42 7BA 

 Tel: 01234 841835 

18
th
 October 2010 

Anne Grant, 

Editor, Renhold Village Magazine 

 

 

Dear Renhold Village Magazine, 

 

Thank you for providing the recent information relating to your grant application to 

Renhold Parish Council.  The Finance Committee considered all the information you 

provided and wish to thank you for the detailed documents and in particular clearly 

showing that you had taken the Council’s previous year recommendations on board. 

 

It was resolved to award the village magazine a grant totalling £1380, the cheque is 

enclosed. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns in regard to the above then please feel free to 

contact me on (01234) 841835. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Lizzie Barnicoat 

Renhold Parish Clerk 


